
 

 

 

 

Public Meeting Change Notice 

 

Notice is hereby given that the South Farmingdale Water District (SFWD) public 

meetings scheduled for Tuesday December 10, 2024 and Tuesday December 24, 

2024 are cancelled. 

 

A public meeting will be held on Tuesday December 17, 2024 at 4:00 PM, at the 

South Farmingdale Water District, 40 Langdon Rd, Farmingdale, New York 11735.  
 

Board of Water Commissioners  

South Farmingdale Water District  

 

November 18, 2024 

 

 


